
From: Abi Selman   
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 3:09 PM 
To: Donya AkbarZadeh  
Subject: RE: 87 Queenshill Road document 
 
Hi Donya,  
 
Comments as follows:  
In accordance with the Bristol City Council Sustainable Drainage Standing Advice Matrix, the LLFA’s 
comments for this application will be provided via our Standing Advice. The LPA and applicant must 
ensure the proposal meets the requirements of the Standing Advice, found in section 4.3 of the level 
1 SFRA. (Level 1: Citywide Strategic Flood Risk Assessment (bristol.gov.uk)). 

Many Thanks  
Abi 
 
Abi Selman 
Flood Risk Officer 
 




